December lst will be S<D (safe-driving) Day in
Spartanburg County. On that special day, I urge everyone to
focus attention on the safe-driving habits that will be
publicized throughout the county for the purpose of promoting
safety and reducing traffic accident and fatality rates

to a new low,

By joining in the spirit of this occasion and
giving careful attention to these safety tips, you, as an
individual, can make a valuable contribution toward insuring
highway safety for yourself, yowr family, and your fellow-
residents of Spartanburg County.

I commend everyone who is taking part in sponsoring
this important day, and I wish you every success in this
worthy endeavor.
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